
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Parents/Carers, 

On Wednesday 14th November, Sergeant Sandra, Corporal Kathy and Private Julie 

will be evacuated to the kitchen to produce a wartime school meal. 

To commemorate and remember the contribution of British military and civilian 

servicemen and women involved in the two World Wars we’re going back in time and 

having a ‘Wartime Themed Lunch’, 100 years after the end of the First World War! 

If your child usually has a packed lunch, please encourage them to try a school 

meal instead and experience a typical wartime meal that would have been eaten 

during that time. 

 

Fish & Chips or Corned Beef Hash 

Carrots & Broccoli 

Trench Cake or Scones 

 

Yours sincerely, 

 

Mrs. E. van de Waal. 

 


